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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/04/2022  22:55:102022/0875/P OBJ Ryan This planning application must be declined as the erection of a single storey side infill extension (as per the 

drawing) will have major impact at number 57 which will significantly obstruct windows and restrict light.

Permitting the extension beyond prescribed measure also compromises the privacy of number  57 as the 

proposed extension will provide number 55 occupants a direct view of the living room through the slanted sun 

window which was built to remain unobscured and exposed.
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